
 
 

                                                                                                                                                          
       

 

 

 

 
 

                                       

                                    PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                       28TH FEBRUARY 2025 
 

INTERRUPTION OF WATER SUPPLY FROM NAIBERI WATER TREATMENT PLANT. 

This is to inform our esteemed customers from Kipkorogot, Annex and their 
respective environs that there will be a temporary interruption in the water 
supply from the Naiberi Treatment Plant. This interruption is scheduled for 
Friday, March 7th, 2025, between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. The 
interruption is to allow for routine maintenance works of our Naiberi Water 
Treatment Plant. 

During this period, the other water treatment plants will remain operational 
to ensure the continuity of water supply to unaffected areas. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
understanding. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

CPA Dr. Lawrence Tanui, PhD 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 

ELDORET WATER AND SANITATION CO. LTD 

 
 
 
 

 

 


